
ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NOTICE 
“Story Parents” Volunteer Recruitment and Opinion Survey for Parent-child Reading Workshop 

 

E/IC/SC/21/45 

30th September, 2021 

Dear Parents, 

 

In order to cultivate students' interest in reading, the school has set up a "Story Parents" volunteer team to share 

stories with the lower grades of the school. The school will arrange for "Story Parents" to be divided into groups 

of two that take turns being responsible for reading and sharing several times throughout the school year. 

Interested parents are now cordially invited to join the "Story Parents" volunteer team. Details are as follows: 

 

Content: Parent volunteers will come to school to share stories with Primary One and Primary Two students. 

Dates: 

October 8, 22 and 29 

November 12, 19 and 26 

December 10, 17 

(Parents do not need to participate in the activities on all days above, instead the school will arrange the days to 

accommodate parents' schedules) 

Time: 11:55 – 12:55 

Venue: Islamic Primary School’s classroom 

 

Remarks: According to the requirements of the Education Bureau, starting from September 2021, persons who 

frequently visit school campuses must have received at least one dose of COVID-19 vaccine, or undergo regular 

self-financed COVID-19 test and receive negative results. Such tests must be carried out and completed once 

every two weeks. The specimens must be obtained from combined nasal and throat swabs, and not collected 

through self-testing kits.  

 

In addition, to further promote parent-child reading, our school intends to hold another parent-child reading 

workshop. Our school now hopes to collect parents’ opinions so that we can know if there are enough people 

interested in attending the workshops. Please refer to the following for details: 

 

Content: The school plans to invite professional speakers to the school to share parent-child reading skills and 

experiences with parents. 

Date: November or December (two to four Fridays) 

Time: 11:55 – 12:55 

      If you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact Ms Maria. 

 

     Yours sincerely, 

     

     Ko Tak Yin 

     Headmistress 

 



 

 

                           Reply Slip                  E/IC/SC/21/45 

                         

“Story Parents” Volunteer Recruitment and Opinion Survey for Parent-child Reading Workshop 

 

Dear Headmistress, 

 

A. I have read the "Story Parents" Volunteer Recruitment notice. I: * 

 

□ am NOT interested in joining the "Story Parents" volunteer team. 

□ am interested in joining the "Story Parents" volunteer team and can come to school on the following dates to 

share stories with students. 

 

 

      □       8th October        □   22nd October       □   29th October     

      □ 12th November   □   19th November    □   26th November 

      □ 10th December        □   17th December 

 

B.  I have read the Opinion Survey for the Parent-child Reading Workshop. I: * 

 

□ am NOT interested in attending the parent-child reading workshop. 

□ am interested in attending the parent-child reading workshop. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*Please tick the appropriate box  

 

Parent's Signature : ______________________________ 

 

Parent's Name : ___________________(In Block Letters) 

 

Mobile No.:                                         

 

Student’s Name: ____________ Class: ________(      )                                     

 

Date: _________________________________________       


